November 12, 2012 Meeting Highlights

Announcements

- Ted Scott announced Christmas
 Sales on Monday November 26 for the
 Rendezvous Club at the Old Mill and at
 Sun Life Centre on December 5, 6, & 7.
 Please volunteer for a shift. Ted distributed
 product order forms. Your sales are very
 important this year as parking lot revenue
 is down. His garage is full of inventory!
- **Bo Fleischman** shared a letter of thanks from Fern Bedell for our donation to the Music Festival in memory of her late husband John.
- Mary Margaret MacInnes thanked our Board for facilitating the Music Festival Memorial Card project. She displayed the new cards, which will be distributed to Kiwanis Clubs and funeral homes. Please consider a donation.

MEMBERS NEWS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Elsie Gaziuk, December 7 Myra Jeffery, December 9

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

Joanne & Dan Gallo, November 30

Special Presentation

Alberta Craft led us in a moving Remembrance service to honour those who have served, and continue to serve our country during times of war, conflict and peace.

Don MacInnes presented an overview of the Kiwanis Club of Kingsway Humber Foundation.

In 1970 a bequest of \$150,000 was received for relief of poverty, advancing education, community and religion. A foundation was established as a separate entity from the club and an investment account was established. A minimum of 90% of the earnings must be spent each year.

Currently the fund's value is \$374,000 (\$285,00 book value) and the return is 4.67% There are no management fees on the account. Don suggested that people consider making a contribution to the Foundation through provisions in your will.

\$ HAPPY/SAD DOLLARS \$

- Bev Best's trip to Italy gave him insight into the economic trouble in Europe their business hours are too short!
- Mary Margaret and Don MacInnes are pleased that their daughter, Martha, is expecting her second child.
- Brian Keogh was very happy with the Remembrance Service at Highfield School. The children led a moving, well thought out program. Unfortunately Reg Balls was not well enough to attend.

Community Service

One Can Make a Difference

GIANT INTERCLUB & CHRISTMAS PARTY

EC&C Governor Peter Tudisco - Greetings President and CEO of UNICEF Canada – Mr. David Morley - Eliminate Project Etobicoke Concert Band - Rousing Carol Sing

Friday December 7, 2012
Caucus Meeting at 10:30am
Interclub Christmas Luncheon at noon

Cost \$25 • Door Prizes

We look forward to seeing spouses and friends to make this an even more wonderful occasion.

The Old Mill Restaurant, 21 Old Mill Road **Guildhalll Room - top floor**

BLOOD DONOR CLINIC VOLUNTEERS

TUESDAY DECEMBER 18, 2012 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. OR 1:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. Sun Life Centre

Please Call Debbie Hardy at 416-255-6389 to volunteer for a shift.

UPCOMING MEETINGS

Monday November 26 • 12:15 p.m. **Halton 4-H Club Awards**Bo Fleischman

DECEMBER See Special Events No Board Meeting

Monday January 7 • 12:15 p.m.

Music Festival

Mary Margaret MacInnes

Monday January 14 • 7:00 p.m. **Board Meeting**Kingsway-Lambton United Church,
85 The Kingsway

Monday January 21 • 12:15 p.m.

Youth Services

Horace Knight

SPECIAL EVENTS

GOVERNOR PETER TUDISCO'S VISIT

Friday December 7
Caucus Meeting at 10:30am
Interclub Christmas Luncheon

at noon

Giant Inter-club Divisions 8, 9, & 10 at the Old Mill

"I've learned that you shouldn't go through life with a catchers mitt on both hands. You need to be able to throw something back." — Maya Angelou